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A huge warm and tearful goodbye to our Yr11 leavers, Alex, Isaac, Louie, Harrison, Callum, Ryan, Matty, Oscar and Lizzy. You will all be missed. Good luck!
[image: \\GBSFS01\userdata\Staff\Home\eprince\leavers.jpg]   [image: \\GBSFS01\userdata\Staff\Home\eprince\leavers 2.jpg]
Dates for the diary:
[bookmark: _GoBack]School opens for pupils Wednesday 6Th September October half term 28th – 2nd November.
[image: T:\Residential Photos\photos 22-23\King's Coronation\Tuesday\IMG_2188.JPG]
Staff changes
Unfortunately, this term we have had to say goodbye to a member of the residential team.  Vicki has worked with us for 2 Years and will be deeply missed by the staff and pupils.
 We do say a warm Residential welcome to Emma who has joined the team as General Support worker.
From September we will be updating our Facebook page weekly!
You will l be able to keep up to date with the activities your young people are doing each week.
Search for Greenbank Residential on FACEBOOK




Activities this term!
This term we have been lucky to have been able to do lots of different outdoor activities. We have visited a number of parks including, Walton Gardens, Delamere Forest, Crewe Park to name but a few. We have also enjoyed roasting marshmallows, having Picnic’s in the park and experienced lessons in bush crafts. We even learnt how to light a fire the old fashioned way, with a flint and some twigs, although this didn’t always prove successful. We did have to cheat occasionally!
The Year 11’s have focused a lot this term on travel training, ensuring young people are confident in decision making, planning and learning to adapt to unforeseen obstacles. But above all ensuring they are safe.
The Kings Coronation was a big event for everyone this year and we celebrated in style with outdoor games, fun themed quizzes and a typical British style summer tea of sausages, burgers and chips!
Our family BBQ was a huge success and we were so pleased to see so many faces, we hope that everyone enjoyed the evening as much as we enjoyed hosting it.
The end of year trips have gone down a treat, and are a great way to end the term. These have included: bowling, the cinema, and takeaway tea’s. We were hoping to visit the beach on the last week, but it looks like the good old British weather has other ideas.

Announcements
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